
The Finance Committee 

Town of Charlemont 

March 20, 2015 

Present: Amy Wales, Toby Gould, Rich Filoramo, Ron Smith, Tom Campbell, Beth Bandy, Peg Dean.  

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM.  

Camille White asked about the continuing confusion about the cemetery special funds. The Finance 

Committee has previously asked the BOS and the accountant to explain and if necessary correct the 

allocation of the cemetery special funds. Ms White also brought concerns about some trees in a 

cemetery. This item was referred to the BOS. 

The minutes of the March 6 meeting were accepted.  

Gordon Hathaway brought the special meeting warrants from the highway department to the Finance 

Committee. We recommend the highway radio warrant be moved to ATM. The Finance Committee 

recommends unanimously the eight warrants for the special town meeting.   

The capital budget items were reviewed and some items were suggested to be moved to the future.  

The Wired West proposal will be discussed at the next meeting.  

Next meeting is March 28 at 8:00 AM.  

Special Town Meeting is April 6 at 6:30 PM. 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:20 AM.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Toby Gould 


